
 

Mid Oreti Catchment Group Leaders 
Ainsley Adams, Rosie Forbes and Fiona Smith 
won a highly commended award for 
Environmental Action in the Community at 
the Environment Southland Community 
Awards 2021.  This was fantastic recognition 
for this young Catchment Group who want to 
work with their local community to connect, 
educate, inspire and support them to be well 
informed, and make great decisions to look 
after their, land, water and people.  

All the nominees in this year's Environment 
Southland Community Awards were 
outstanding, and videos of all the nominees 
talking about their projects are available 
online at www.es.govt.nz

They are planning a meeting in Winton next 
year to look at the future projects and 
direction for the Catchment Group. Please 
contact them via their Facebook page 

                                                              if you would 
like to come along.  They would love to find a 
few more people to join their Committee, and 
work on projects they really care about in 
Winton and its surrounds.  

                                                         or email 

Mid Oreti Catchment Work Awarded

Rosie and Ainsley receiving Environment Southland Commended Award
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Create a Christmas tree with drums or a reindeer 

Bit of fun to bring some Christmas spirit to the region. 

Check out Thriving Southland's
Christmas competition! 

There are some cool examples out there! 

using hay bales. Prizes up for grabs! 

www.countryjewel.co.nz
Phone 03 236-8786    

Maria Scammell receiving on behalf of the Winton Community Pool
a $5000 donation from Winton Lions Club President Peter Whyte.

New members very welcome

The money donated by the Winton Lions Club to assist with the 
fundraising for the Community Pool and in recognition of what 
a valuable asset the pool is for the Winton community.
The Lions Club of Winton supporting their Community.

Winton Lions generosity
appreciated by local pool

SOUTHLAND 
CATCHMENT GROUPS

Christmas 
UNWRAPPED!
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Friends in 

Winton Presbyterian Church
Sunday 12 December 2021

at 2.30pm

Concert

mailto:winton.nz@outlook.com
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Have a great Christmas and a very happy New Year

 

Marlenes Hair Salon

Marlenes Hair Salon

Shout out 
and 
Celebrations 
at Hospice

Walking Group travels fortnightly

You wouldn't think that she is 80 as she still so active and puts some of 
the younger ones to shame.

Also we would love to thank our very generous 
donors throughout the year for your support.

I would like to also thank our customers 
for their support and my amazing team of volunteers. 

Jocelyn's specialist job here at the store is doing the wool. Unwinding 
jumpers that aren't quite good enough to sell then washing the wool and 
rewinding it, a lot of the time while salmon fishing. 

Recently we had a lovely celebration for Jocelyn's 80th birthday. 
We put on a surprise morning tea for her along with flowers and a gift.

Without you all we couldn't do what we do for Hospice Southland.

Jocelyn cutting her 
birthday cake 
at a surprise morning tea.

“
“

Have a great Christmas and a very happy New Year

forest hill

life in the Hokonui Hills. 

While Riverton is sometimes called the “Riviera of the South”, 
Bluff too has a beauty and charm of its own.  On 11th November,  
26 members of the walking group alighted at Stirling Point and set 
off on the Glory track. Sunshine, stunning sea views, native bush 
with plentiful bird life made for a great walk. After visiting the 
moving memorial to those who lost their lives when the Stewart 
Island flight went down in Foveaux Straight, we returned to picnic 
lunch in the little reserve before returning to home base. 

Courtesy of Christine, we had a 

who had led a hermit-like 

Helen 236-8698 .

glimpse of the history of the 

The highlight of the day 

bush beside the 

Our Dunsdale trip on the 25th was a three stage offering. 

area and viewed the plaque 

through the beautiful 

Dunsdale stream, 

After walking through the rural landscape complete with friendly 
calves, we bussed through the pine 
plantation to reach the picnic spot.  

was our stage 3; the 

waterfall. If you 
complete with 

commemorating Rangi Sands 

would like to join us 
on our fortnightly 

track which wound 

walks please contact

Have a great Christmas and a very happy New Year

238 Great North Rd, Winton
Phone 03 236-7195

238 Great North Rd, Winton
Phone 03 236-7195

Wishing everyone happy and safe 
holidays and we look forward to seeing 

you in the New Year

The team from Marlenes 
wish to thank our clients for their 

loyalty and support throughout 2021.
Wishing everyone happy 
and safe holidays and we 
look forward to seeing 
you in the New Year

The team from Marlenes 
wish to thank our clients 

for their loyalty and 
support throughout 

2021.

Closed Stat days only
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Ross Clark   027 211 3442
● Gardens
 Hedges●

 Spraying●

 Waterblas�ng●

● Fencing
● Farm Minding
● Stock Work
● Shelter Belts

● Lawns - Ride on + Rotary
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VINTAGE SHELVING
Created from repurposed tractor 

parts. Suitable for showing 
miniatures, or as book shelves. 

Models are not included.

Call Ross Henderson about 
different options and tractor brands. 

Ph 027 285-4485

Christmas and December Sunday Trading Hours

The Team at Country Jewel wish you 
all a Happy & Safe Christmas.

Usual Hours resume Monday 10 
January 2022

Re-Open Normal Hours Wednesday 
5th January

Closed 24th December afternoon

Urgent enquiries call
Brent 0274 338 649
Thank you for your loyal support 
throughout 2021. Merry Christmas & 
Happy New Year

Country Jewel
December Trading Hours

Brent Scammell Honda

Saturday's 10am - 4pm as usual
Open Sunday 19 Dec 10am - 4pm

Open 29, 30, 31 Dec 10am - 4pm

Closing - 5pm 24th December 
Closed 25, 26, 27, 28 December 

Closed January 1, 2, 3, 4
Open Jan 5, 6, 7, 8  10am – 4pm

csdesignz
Closed statutory days only

Open Sundays in December through 
to 19 Dec 10am-2pm

Farmlands Winton

December 29th-31st – 8am-5pm

January 5th onwards – 8am-5pm 

Lodge Electrical 
Closing Thursday 23 Dec,  4pm

We will have an Electrician on call for 
emergencies. Contact Jeremy on 027 
2599441

Reopening on Monday 10 January.

January 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th – CLOSED

Reopen Monday 10th January

Enquiries via www.csdesignz.co.nz

December 25th, 26th, 27th, 28th – 
CLOSED

December 20th-24th – 8am-5pm

Closed Wednesday 22nd December 
until Sunday 9th January. 

Flourish Cafe 

Winton Night n Day 

Closed Saturdays in January

Open Sunday in December 5, 12, 19th 
11.00 - 2pm. We are open right 
through until 4pm on the 24th 
December, then reopen 11 January

With Grace

Closed from 3pm Thursday 23 Dec.

Sunday 10.00am - 2.00pm

Winton Resene 

Re-open 8am Monday 10 January

NZ POST: Mon-Fri 8.30am - 5pm

Open as normal. Monday - Saturday 
5.00am - 11.00pm. Sunday  6am-11pm

Saturday 10.00am - 4.00pm

Winton Hospice Shop 

Saturday 10.00am - 1.00pm

Closing on Wednesday 22nd 
December at 12.30 and re-opening 
on Wednesday 5 of January 9.30am.

December hours - Shop: 
Monday - Friday 8.30am - 5.30pm

Winton Paper Plus

Winton Pharmacy 
Closed Sat Dec 25 until Tues Dec 28
Open December Wed 29th Thurs 
30th and Fri 31st. Closed Sat 1st Jan 
until Tues Jan 4th. Open Normal 
Hours from Wednesday Jan 5th
For Emergency phone 02 1971718

The Great Little Craft Shop

Southbuild ITM

Friday 31 Dec 8.00-4pm

January 5th – 7th 9am – 4pm

 

We close for Christmas mid-day 24th 
December. We reopen 10th January 
7.30am

January 8th CLOSED

30 Dec-06 Jan  Joe Benton 021 745-951

1, 2, 3, 4 Jan - Closed

Subway 

The Bakery 
Closed from 3.00pm Friday 24th 
December 2021. Open again 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 6.00am .

Open 24-7 via our website 

December 24th 7am – 3pm
Upper Cuts Butchery 

Free delivery in the Winton Township.

Closed Christmas Day, New Years Day 
and 2nd January 2022.  All other days 
open, hours are 8am till 9pm

December 25th – 28th CLOSED
December 29th & 30th 9am – 4pm

Normal hours resuming 10 January

VetSouth

25, 26, 27, 28 December Closed

December 31st – Jan 4th CLOSED

Friday 24 December 8.00 - 4.00pm

29, 30 Dec - 8.00-5.30pm

Emergency Vet available 24/7 over 
the holiday period. 

WaterForce Southland 
Closing 5pm Thursday 23 Dec and 
re-opening 7.30am Wed 5 Jan 2022.
If you require assistance during this 
period we have on-call staff:
23-30 Dec Daniel McIntosh 021 760-856 

Call out fee of $150.00 will apply

Boxing Day, 27.28 Closed

20/12/21 Open 8am – 8pm

02/01/22 Normal hours resume 8am – 
8pm

01/01/22 Open 8am – 7pm

Opening Sundays 

Christmas Day Closed

Impress 

New Years Day, 2nd, 3rd, 4th Closed
5th, 6, 7 January 10-5

21-23 Open 8am – 9pm
24/12/21 Open 8am – 8pm

26/12/21 Open 8am – 7pm

Menzies Marshall Law 

12th and 19th Dec  10-2

29, 30, 31 10am-4pm

New World, Winton

25/12/21 Closed

27-31 Open 8am – 8pm

8th January 10-2

Office closed 23 Dec 2021 to 24th 
January 2022. Church services every 
Sunday 10am

Stihl Shop Winton

Closed from midday Dec 24th  
Reopening Wednesday Jan 5th

Presbyterian Church Winton

Closing for the holiday break from 
1pm on Thursday 23 December 
through to Monday 10 January 2022.  
We will be checking our messages in 
that time and anything urgent will be 
attended to.

Open Monday - Friday 8am - 5.30pm
Saturday 9.00-12pm

mailto:winton.nz@outlook.com
https://www.winton.co.nz/
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 Closing deadline for advertising
5pm, Thursday 20th January 2022.

Business advertising available with very limited 
spaces; 45x90mm $30 or 90x90mm $50

 Closing deadline
for articles 

5pm, Thursday 20th January 2022

Ken Galt 027 454-9119 
or Louise 236-9934 

for MEDICAL appointments in 
Winton & Invercargill Ph 0800 103-046.

Phone Louise to book 236-9934

HELPING HANDS

WINTON COMMUNITY SUPPORT 
WORKER
Louise 236-9934 or wcsw@xtra.co.nz

HEALTH SHUTTLE 

(Operates by donation). A shuttle to 
Dunedin is also available leaving & 
returning daily from Invercargill.

LET'S LINK TRANSPORT SERVICE

LET'S LINK ODD JOB SERVICE
Phone Louise 236-9934.

FREE SMOKE ALARM CHECKS
Checks/updates/batteries changed 
by a Volunteer Fireman.

Lawn, garden and pet care for those 
suffering short term medical issues. 
Phone Robyn Bye 0274 182-053.

WINTON LIBRARY

WINTON MEDICAL CENTRE
236-7444 or Urgent Doctor Service 
Invercargill 03 218-8821

WINTON PHARMACY
236-7729

WINTON TRANSFER STATION
Florence Road
Mondays & Wednesdays 2pm-5.30pm

0800 732-542

Fridays 12-5.30pm, Saturdays 1-5pm
Sundays 2-5pm

LET’S LINK FOOD BANK
Ken Galt 027 454-9119
Louise 236-9934,

LOSS & GRIEF SERVICE

Andy or Lexee 027 540-1160

Appointments at Reap, Fridays 
10am - 2pm. Phone 0274 438-788

Essential Contact Numbers Church Services
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Receive your newsletter 
faster via email. Register at 
www.winton.co.nz/subscribe

Supported by the Winton Business Assoc 

 

Christmas Hours 2021

 
027 443-8788

lossandgriefcentre@gmail.com
www.lossandgriefcentre.com

10 - 2 pm Inv base.

January hours Inv base: Mon, Wed, Fri 
drop ins

Close: Monday December 6, Gore base

Reopen 2022
Friday January 14th -1pm Inv new 

base @ 17 The Crescent.

Monday Feb 7th - 9.30am Gore base

December 15th – 18th

 Tuesday December 14, Inv base
Reflection Remembrance space

No support groups in January

Next edition of the Winton Newsletter will be 1st February 2022.

Information can be emailed to winton.nz@outlook.com 

Community 
Support 
Update

Do you have a child starting High School next year?

Thanks, from the Let’s Link Committee

Thanks, from the team at Winton Community Support

 Do you need some financial help in purchasing your Year 9 
school uniform?  The JR McKenzie Trust have a proud tradition 
of supporting families in need.  As such, they are currently 
inviting applications from suitable candidates.  The grant must be 
used for the purchase of basic school clothing and footwear only.  
Contact me asap on 236-9934 for a copy of the application form.  
Applications close on December 10.

To the many people who have donated both non perishable 
food and also meat to the Let's Link Winton food bank, again a 
huge thanks.  Our food bank runs completely independently 
from any outside help and the generosity of this community 
keeps the shelves and freezer stocked so that when the need 
arises, we are able to assist.  
Thanks, must also go to our 'odd job' man who is so capable 
with assisting any little 'odd job' that crops up.

On behalf of the committee, I would like to thank this amazing 
community for all the support, donations, and time that has 
been given or offered throughout the last 12months. To our 
volunteer drivers who have selflessly given their time to transport 
people to many varying appointments both here in Winton, 
Invercargill and even further afield; a huge thanks to you all.  

As the year draws to a close, the Winton Community Support 
team would also like to take this opportunity to thank this 
wonderful community for all the help, donations and support 
that has been offered throughout this difficult year.  I would like 
to think that 2022 will bring renewed hope and positive vibes 
within our community however I'm not fully convinced of this 
especially with Covid creeping that bit closer to our region.
To those people whohave dropped in vouchers, food, Christmas 
treats, toys and offers of time, thank you to you all.  These 
donations help many people not only get through the Christmas 
period but also through the rest of the year.  Thank you to those 
of you who have donated firewood through the year also, this is 
so appreciated by those who receive it. 

Wishing you all a very happy and safe Christmas, enjoy your 
down time, rest up and recharge for 2022.  My office will be 
closed from 24th December until mid-January.

Apologies for the workshops that had to be cancelled during the 
year, these were unfortunately beyond our control; it is hoped 
that I will re arrange these early in the new year, keep an eye out.

1st and 3rd Wednesday each month, 

10am. All ages.

Dipton Church Service, every 2nd 

and 4th Sunday, 5.30pm

Sunday Services
10am Traditional Service

Monthly lunch for the elderly who 

live alone. Second Thurs of each mth

Winton Church 11 Meldrum St,

Great North Road, Winton

Weekly 10am Sundays

Priest Rev Hamesh Wyatt

Presbyterian Church Winton

Dipton Church James St, Dipton

Contact 236-9084

Catholic Church
Mass Sundays 10.30am

7 Dejoux Rd, Winton

Coffee Club 

Queries please phone office 236-9792

Tues to Fri 9am-2pm

Postal Address P.O Box 5, Winton 
Baby change facilities available.

Cnr Meldrum St & Great North Rd

RSA Hall, Great North Road.

Weekly 10am Sundays. All welcome
Anglican Church Services

Winton Christian Centre

Salvation Army 

Friday night youth group
Sundays 11.00am

 

The Winton Outlook will take a break 
end of December, so the next edition 
will be February. Send us your holiday 
snaps. winton.nz@outlook.com.
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